
Welcome to Class 3/4 

LKS2 Parents Meeting 

Tuesday 12th September 2017 



About me 

• Mr Musgrave  

• NQT  

• I will be teaching the majority of 
the time. 

• I am always available at the end of 
the day if you have any questions. 
 



Class 3/4 staff 

 

• Class 3/4 – Mr Musgrave, Mrs 
Shepherdson, Mrs Mayo, Mr Jackson.   

• Mr Broadhead  – Phase leader 

 
 



Moving into Key stage 2 

• Children are expected to be more independent and 
responsible for their actions. 

• At the end of the school day the children do not have 
to wait with a teacher until they can see their adult. 

• There is no fruit provided at morning break – children 
can bring their own fruit.  

• School dinners must be paid for at a cost of 50p per 
day.  

 
 



Class 3/4 curriculum 2017 
The Vikings 
Literacy 
Describe settings, narratives, recounts and 
biography.  
SPAG – paragraphs; conjunctions, adverbs and 
prepositions for time and place; inverted commas; 
noun phrases; fronted adverbials; apostrophes.  
 
Handwriting – once children have developed their 
handwriting they will be allowed to begin writing in 
pen. 



Class 3/4 curriculum 2017 
The Vikings 
Maths - Place value, addition and subtraction, 
multiplication and division, measurement, 
fractions, decimals, money problems, time, 
statistics, number patterns and sequencing and 
shape.  

 

Calculation 

Reasoning 

Problem Solving 



Class 3/4 curriculum 2017 
The Vikings 
R.E. – Homes; family; Church 

Science – Animals including humans, living things 
and their habitat.  

History/ Geography – The Vikings 

D. T. – food  

MFL – French  

Music 

Computing 

Endsleigh Curriculum 



P.E. 

Outdoor – Wednesday 
Indoor – Thursday 
 
 PE kit should be in school all week.  
 Inside kit – black shorts , white t-shirt , 

sandshoes.  
 Outside kit – trainers , white t-shirt , black 

joggers and a warm jumper.  
We go out in all weathers.  
 ALL items must have names in.  
 



Reading books 

Reading books will be changed everyday.  

 

• Ideally the children should be reading at 
home as often as possible  

• How can you help? Emphasis on questioning 
about the texts. 



Homework 

Homework will be given on a Thursday and be 
expected in by the following Tuesday.  

 

• Homework will be related to the children’s 
current class work and will consist of maths, 
literacy/ SPAG and spellings.  

• We encourage helping your child with any 
homework tasks,  but remember we want to see 
the children applying their learning at home as 
independently as possible.  

 



How can you help? 

• Encourage your children to discuss their learning.               

• Read a variety of texts to and with your children – not 
just school books. 

• Ensure homework is completed but encourage 
independence. 

• Continue to practise areas of difficulty that your child 
may be experiencing.  

• Make each learning experience as enjoyable as 
possible.  

• If you have a question please talk to me and I will 
work in partnership with you to support your child’s 
learning. 

 



Thankyou for coming 

• If you would like to book an individual meeting 
or have any questions please come and ask 
me. 

• Please come and see me if any problems- the 
end of the day is the best time to see me but 
you can always ring and book an appointment.  
 

 


